StagBreweryRedevelopment

Sent: 12 May 2018 21:36
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment A
Subject: comments on planning application \ \\ ¢

Dear Robert Angus

My main concern about the application for the comprehensive redevelopment of the former Stag Brewery
site in Mortlake is the loss of green space due to the possible secondary school and the increased in traffic in
Mortlake due to the school. Also the proposed changes at the Chertsey court end of the Lower Richmond
Road and possible cutting down of trees.

As a user of public transport the congestion to the existing over crowded services at Mortlake railway
station and the bus services is also a real concern especially the students of the school leaving at the end of

he day and the quality of transport for other users and older adults who depend on the bus service both 209
and 419.

yours sincerely

Helen Robinson
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